
SECTION IV 

 

REPORTS 

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

Due to COVID-19 concerns, the Executive Board has determined that it is necessary to 

cancel the BRN Annual Business Session and Annual Gathering for 2020, originally 

slated for November 5-6. After careful consideration and consultation with legal counsel, 

it has been determined that it is not possible to hold the planned annual meeting and 

comply with the current orders issued by the Governors of Pennsylvania and New 

Jersey. Board members approved an alternative virtual mini-conference on Thursday, 

November 5, from 12:30-4:30 p.m. that will feature keynote presentations from Jeff 

Christopherson and Barry Whitworth, as well as breakouts on a variety of topics based 

on the theme, “Kingdom Vision,” from Revelation 7:9. 

 

BUDGET & OPERATIONS COMMITTEE 

The Executive Board voted to adopt the 2020 budget as approved by the 2019 

messengers and to keep the messenger-approved officers for 2021.  


